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PPS recently held their Kindergarten
Information Night where over 30 families
stopped by to see the building and learn of
our programs. Any Kinder families not yet
registered should do so as soon as
possible!

PPS will be holding CogAT testing on March
27-29 for second-grade students.

PPS recently held an assembly all students
to enjoy Proton Pete who thoroughly
engaged the students with science!

PES and PPS both had an excellent turnout
for Real Men Read! Thank you to all!

Thank you to the 20+ community
members who shared their experience with
PES students during Career Week!

Join us at PES for their March Mathness
program on March 23, 5:30-7pm!

PES wrapped up their cookie dough
fundraiser, raising over $22,000 for
classroom supplies!
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Follow us! @poquosonschools
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PMS [ PHS

Congrats to the PMS Golden Bull Students of
the Month: Eric Simmons, Amaya Lee, and
Lillian Matera!

8th grade meetings will begin soon to review
course selections for 9th grade with the
development of a high school plan geared
towards interests and post-secondary goals.

Congrats to our PMS and PHS All-State Choir
delegates! Our music program continues to
thrive with accolades galore! We have such
wonderful talent in the classroom and on the
stage.

Mr. PHS had a great turnout this year. We
thank Mrs. Morrison and crew for such a fun
event. Congrats to Mr. PHS: Will Cannella!

Congrats to the PHS DECA, OM, and Model UN
teams who have been competing and
representing PHS well!

PHS is kicking off some school spirit this spring
with the SpringFest dance and pep rally (to be
held after Spring Break).

The PHS Blood Drive was a great success as
the SCA met their goal and then some! Thank
you for all that volunteered and donated.
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PCPS Happenings

District

Congrats to our PES, PMS, and
PHS Odyssey of the Mind teams
for doing well at the regional
competition! Good luck at States!

Our PES and PMS Battle of the
Books teams recently competed
in the regionals in Williamsburg!
Great work to both teams!

PCPS sent 10 staff members to
the recent Virginia State Literacy
Association's Annual Conference
to learn of the upcoming
changes in English standards
and support of Science of
Reading. We are excited and
getting ready for the changes!

WHRO and the Virginia Gazette
continue to highlight some of our
wonderful programs: our
partnership  with  Participate
Learning and the PHS Giving
Garden. Check our out website
and/or Follow us on social media
for details!

Save the Date

April 3-7 Spring Break
April 19 Half Day for Students
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